
Voting opens in Green Party leadership
race

30 July 2018

Green Party members will decide who leads the party into the future after
polls opened in the leadership elections today (Monday 30 July).

The positions of leader and deputy leader are up for election, with three
leadership slots available overall. If a single leader is elected there will
be two deputies, while if co-leaders are elected there will be one deputy.

There are also 10 other positions on the Green Party Executive up for
election. All fully paid up members are eligible to vote and will have until
31 August, when polls close, to have their say. Voting will be by single
transferable vote, with ballots issued by email and, where required, paper
copies.

Results will be announced in early September this year, with the date to be
confirmed closer to the time.

A full list of candidates can be seen
here: https://www.greenparty.org.uk/news/2018/07/02/green-party-announces-lea
dership-candidates/
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